
 
Date:  November 28, 2022  

Subject:  Full-Day Kindergarten for Montgomery Township School District 

 

Dear Montgomery Township School Community, 
 

We are happy to announce that the results of the November 8th ballot question have 
been certified and that Full-Day Kindergarten will be offered at the Montgomery 
Township School District beginning September 2023!  Additionally, the former Kid 
Connection building will become the home of our existing preschool program.   
 

The district staff and the Board of Education have worked collaboratively on this 
initiative for several years.   
 

We thank you for your support and look forward to implementing Full-Day Kindergarten, 
a great benefit to our community. 
 

Sincerely, 
Mary E. McLoughlin 

Superintendent 


